
w. 0., to J. George Adami. 
May 17th, 1893. 

1 West Franklin Street. 

Dear Dr. Adami: Would it not be possible ror you to attend the 
meeting at Washington or the American Association or Physicians, 
on the 30th, 31st, and 1st prox? You will meet there about the 
best· of American physicians, and I think you ought also to join 
us. 

I should be glad to have you stay with me on your way back, 
and I have no doubt you will be pleased to see the arran~ements or 
Welch's Laboratory. 

. 
Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler • 
~ 

stewart and Wilk~ should come - so join them ir possible. 


